
 
 

Memorandum 
July 17, 2007 

 
 
 
To:  TR-061600- File 
   
From:  Pam Smith, Transportation Specialist  
  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager 
 
Subject: TR-061600 – City of Burlington GCPF Project 

 
 
 
On October 16, 2006 the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $8,100 to install 368 feet of fencing in the area 
of Lily Lane and Gilkey Road. On January 4, 2007, the city amended the application to 
$6,000. 
 
On July 16, 2007 the applicant, City of Burlington submitted a request for reimbursement 
for work pursuant to commission order.  On July 2, 2007 commission staff conducted a 
site visit. The fence installation is complete and in compliance with commission orders in 
this docket. The final cost of the project was $5,382.19. 
 
Please close this docket.  
 


